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As a local resident I do not think it acceptable to go ahead with this project, not only
because of increased planes flying over my house and surrounding area but also because of
the increased detrimental pollution and further damage caused to our environment. When
the natural world, including humankind is put at increased risk enhancing life should be
put first before further destruction which seems to be your want alongside avarice.

Yours ever hopefully

Angela Stone





